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From: Planning

Sent: 07 June 2017 16:02

To: Planning

Subject: Comments on NYM/2017/0321/FL - Case Officer Mrs C Ward - Received from Mrs

Gillian Hercberg at Manton, Hobbin head lane, Sleights, Yo225ex

Whilst | do appreciate that these animals do need shelter, | feel that it is situated too close to the road and
therefore not only is it detrimental to my view but also to the many people who pass through to admire

the magnificent views.
If the shelter could be placed elsewhere on the site , for example where the current shed and paddock is .

This would be a better option.

Comments made by Mrs Gillian Hercberg of Manton, Hobbin head lane, Sleights, Yo225ex Phone
Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Comment






